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AustralianSuper Board appoints Glenn Thompson as new Director  
 
The AustralianSuper Board has appointed Glenn Thompson as a new Director. 
 
He is also a member of the Fund’s Risk and Compliance Committee. 
 
Mr Thompson is the Assistant National Secretary of the Australian Manufacturing Workers Union, a 
position he has held since 2003. 
 
AustralianSuper Chair, Don Russell, said Mr Thompson was a welcome appointment to the Board. 
 
‘Glenn has tremendous experience when it comes to understanding the needs and aspirations of 
working Australians,’ Dr Russell said. 
 
‘He brings a very member focused outlook to the Board that is aligned with our mission of helping 
to provide members achieve their best possible retirement outcome.’ 
 
Mr Thompson said he was looking forward to helping members secure their financial futures and 
dignity in retirement. 
 
‘AustralianSuper’s growth and transformation into a global investor has been an exciting time for 
members and it has assisted the Fund to deliver strong investment returns across all time frames,’ 
Mr Thompson said. 
 
‘As a Board member, I’m looking forward to contributing to the Fund’s primary objective of 
providing members with their best possible retirement outcome.’  
 
 
About AustralianSuper  
 
AustralianSuper manages more than $180 billion of members’ retirement savings on behalf of more 
than 2.1 million members from around 300,000 businesses. One in 10 working Australians are a 
member of AustralianSuper, the nation’s largest superannuation fund. 
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